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Recommendation 
 
The Education Committee recommends that the Board of Education of School District 
No. 68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) approve the attached two-year draft Local School Calendars 
for 2021/22 and 2022/23. 

 
 

Background 
 
On February 3, 2021, the Education Committee passed the following motion: 

 “That the Education Committee recommend that staff make the attached two-year draft 
Local School Calendar for 2021/22 and 2022/23 available to the public immediately and 
to report back at the March Education Committee meeting with recommendations”. 

 
The information was shared via email to staff, information to parents via their school, social 
media, and mobile app.  The district received approximately 44 emails from the community. 
Feedback primarily focused on the following topics: 
 

• The timing of Professional Development days with statutory holidays 

• December and Spring Break timing 

• Length of Spring Break 

• Quarter System 
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